(Date)
(Your Name)
(Your Home Address)

Re:  
Adult and Pediatric Traumatic Brain Injury Demonstration Project
Dear Delegate or Senator (Name):

I am a (person with a brain injury/caregiver/family member/professional) and I ask for your support of Budget Item #291 1s, an adult and pediatric traumatic brain injury (TBI) pilot project at Virginia trauma centers. 

Use of best practice guidelines improve patient outcomes and reduce costs, yet many hospitals don’t use them. The pilot program will use training and software to make it easy for clinicians to know if they’re adhering to the guidelines. The goal of the project is to reduce deaths, improve recovery and reduce long-term care costs to Virginia.
This funding is very important to improving care for those with TBI; thank you for taking a moment to consider my request. 

Sincerely,

(Your Name)
